
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/22/2013 10:33:11 AM
Subject: RE: final version (hopefully!!!)

                I’m OK.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 9:57 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: final version (hopefully!!!)
 
Going to look at this in a minute – just an FYI
 
From: Nicholas, Wendy [mailto:NicholasWB@dot.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 9:06 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: FW: final version (hopefully!!!)
 
This one does need attention…presenting tomorrow at 10:00.
 
From: Hall, Christy A 

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 9:05 AM

To: Nicholas, Wendy

Subject: final version (hopefully!!!)
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